Diss High School

Headteacher: Mr S Stopps

Walcot Road Diss Norfolk 1P22 4DH
Tel: 01379 642424

Email: office@disshigh.co.uk

e

Our school motto is,

“Work hard, be kind” Website: www.disshigh.norfolk.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers

| am writing to you on behalf of a group of Diss Sixth Form Business Studies students to tell you
about our annual Charity Auction. Diss Sixth Form has a long history of raising money for EACH and
this will be our chosen charity once again.

The auction will take place on Monday 9th December 2024 from 6:30pm in the school library.

We already have a few exciting lots; however, we would be delighted if you have anything that you
would like to donate. Vouchers, Christmas goodies and other gifts would all be gratefully received.
We would also like to put together a Christmas hamper —if you are able to donate a seasonal item
of food or drink, that would be great. Any donations please deliver to the main school office.

Nearer the time we will be sending out details of the bidding process and the auction catalogue.

Thank you for your support and please contact us or our teacher, Mrs Budds, if you have any
questions.

Yours faithfully,

Diss Sixth Form Charity Auction Team

Email sambudds@disshigh.co.uk

IPiss High School is a member of Enrich Learning Trust.
Enrich Learning Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales with company
number 07725111.The registered office is at 1 Norwich Business Park, Whiting Road, Norwich, Norfolk, NR4 6DJ
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g EVERY DAY IN SCHOOL MATTERS - 80% attendance over 5 Of<ted
years is the equivalent to missing an entire year of school. Good
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